
                                                       9th October 2018 
Dear Parent, 
Y6L Mass – Friday 12th October 
Please join Mrs Noone’s class as they celebrate their class mass this week.    Class masses begin at 9:15am.  All welcome 
to share in this time of blessing for our children, their families and our school. 
 
Well Done! 

Lily-Marie in Y5 auditioned alongside over 200 other children to be part of the Birmingham 
Royal Ballet’s production of The Nutcracker in London.   She was successful and has been 
invited to be part of the cast and the performances which will be held at the Royal Albert 
Hall, to an audience of well over 5,000 people.   Very well done, Lily-Marie, what a 
wonderful opportunity for you.  We are very proud and wish you all the very best.  

 

Thinking about VOCATION 

“For each one of us, there is only one thing necessary:  

to fulfil our own destiny, according to God's will,  

to be what God wants us to be.” 
Thomas Merton 

 

Updating personal Details 
Please ensure that we have your most up to date mobile phone number, land line number and email address.  It is 
vital that we are able to contact you in an emergency.   It is now required that we have TWO up to date contacts.   
Please ensure that you have supplied a second contact. 

   
“We would like to extend a warm invitation to this year's PTA AGM.  It is to be held at 19.30 on Tuesday 23rd 
October in St Mary's School Hall.   All are welcome. 
 
We would also like to inform you of a couple of dates for your diary: 
School Disco                     Friday 09th November 
Parish Christmas Fair     Saturday 24th November 12.00 -15.00”  

 

OCTOBER PARENT CONSULTATIONS – online BOOKING open … 
Bookings close on Friday 12th October at midday.  If you have not made your own appointment, we will issue 
you with a time that is available.    
 
For anyone who may have mislaid/forgotten their password please contact Mr Clinton via  
forgottenpassword@stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk 
 

PLEASE do not email Mrs Shepherd (via our enquiry@) about this – thank you. 

 
Sad but true! 
It has been reported to me that a parent became extremely irate and aggressive with another parent when they were 
challenged about allowing their children to run across the road to school, while the parent parked (illegally) outside 
the Taxi offices.  This is unacceptable behaviour from an adult, it is something our children should not witness, and 
no responsible parents should have to face abuse in this manner.    Please look to yourself when you behave in wrong 
and hurtful ways.  There really is no good reason for it! 
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Jeans for Genes 
Many thanks to Mahera (Y6) for requesting the support of this Charity.  We have raised a total of £330 (which we have 
rounded up).   Many thanks for your generosity. 
 
School Bags: 
Too many children are arriving at school with huge rucksacks – which are usually empty except for a reading book 
and homework.  The bags are difficult to store in school and are blocking the cloakrooms.  Children only require the 
blue school bag or a bag of a similar size.   Please support us by providing much smaller bags.   Thank you. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 


